
Notice for CIUBS and SSE LFE Autumn 2024 Monitors’ Selection 

CIU Business School (CIUBS) and School of Science & Engineering (SSE) will 

appoint monitors (male and female) to facilitate the CIUBS and SSE LFE Autumn 

2024. Interested candidates must have:  

 The experience in LFE (in the field) 

 Good knowledge about the modules of LFE 

 Strong commitment toward the LFE code of conduct. 

Interested candidates are requested to email their CV to Mr. Sayeed Hasan at 

sayeed@ciu.edu.bd expressing their interest by November 14 (Tuesday) 5:00 PM.    
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